
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

September 7, 2006 

 

 

 

Alderman David Maack 

License & Welfare Committee 

City Hall 

730 Washington Ave. 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

SUBJECT:  (Direct Referral):  Final payment for Professional Services for the redesign          

                    of Monument Square by MSA 

 

Dear Alderman Maack: 

 

I would like to appear at the next License and Welfare Committee meeting to discuss the 

above noted. 

 

It is recommended that final payment be made in the amount of $2,254.81 for a total 

contract amount of $68,737.73.  

 

This contract was approved by Resolution 6534 of June 21, 2005. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Donnie Snow 

Director 


